
Beaver Island Wildlife Club  

NEEDS YOUR HELP 

HELP US PROTECT THE HERD! 

Do not bring unprocessed deer parts 

(including heads!) to Beaver Island. 

Recent conditions in mainland and 

other states’ deer could impact our 

herd. No bone matter should be 

transported to the island. 

SUBMIT YOUR DEER HEAD FOR TESTING! 

Deer heads (bucks and does) are being  

collected this fall to determine our 

“disease free” status. Call Jacque 231-448-

2220. Some paperwork and tags need to  

be completed on each head submitted. We 

would like to obtain some from all areas of 

the island. (Buck hunters may cut off     

antlers before submitting head) 


